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Single and tonicLiqueurs

Edinburgh Gin's Rhubarb & Ginger 

Liqueur

£4.95

Tangy, spring rhubarb is macerated with ginger and lemon zest 
before being infused with Edinburgh Gin to create a rose-hued 
tipple. Its intoxicating warmth is evocative of cosy nights by the 
fire and hearty winter puddings. Try this with Ginger Ale.

Gin

Bombay Sapphire £4.95

The unique taste of Bombay Sapphire is created through the 
vapour infusion process. The 10 precious botanicals used in our 
gin are held separate from the spirit in perforated copper baskets, 
and when the heated vapours rise, the distinctive flavour of the 
botanicals are released. The result? A complex aromatic liquid 
that delivers a broader, more balanced flavour. Best with 
Mediterranean tonic and a wedge of lime. 

Adnams Copper House Gin £4.95

Adnams Copper House Dry Gin is elegant and approachable, 
classically charged with juniper, rich with floral and citrus notes. 
It’s a warm and welcoming Adnams Gin. Ideally served with 
Elderflower Tonic and an orange garnish.

Gordon's £4.60

Carefully distilled using a secret recipe, the distinctively 
refreshing taste comes from the finest handpicked juniper berries 
and a selection of other botanicals. It's the taste that's made 
Gordon's the world's best-selling London Dry gin. Classic with 
Premium Tonic and Lime wedge garnish.

Hendrick's £4.95

Made with infusions of cucumber and rose petals for a 
wonderfully refreshing Gin with a delightful floral aroma. 
Best served with Elderflower Tonic and a cucumber garnish.

Soft Drinks

200ml

Fever-Tree Elderflower            

Tonic Water

 

Soft, subtle flavours of freshly handpicked elderflower give a 
perfect balance to the tonic's natural quinine.

Fever-Tree Mediterranean         

Tonic Water

 

By using rosemary and lemon-thyme from the shores of 
Provence, Fever-Tree have created a unique tonic with a 
delicately sweet herbaceous taste.

Fever-Tree Premium Indian        

Tonic Water

 

Uniquely fresh tasting with subtle and supportive citrus notes 
that are perfectly balanced by natural quinine.

Fever-Tree Naturally Light       

Tonic Water

 

By using fruit sugars, Fever-Tree have created an all-natural, low 
calorie tonic with 58% fewer calories.


